
Connecting you to the community and the world.

Quick Links

Way Library Home Page
Way on Facebook

Contact Us

(419) 874-3135
Phone Extensions: 
7 - Information Desk 
2 - Circulation/Renewals 
6 - Youth/Teen Services
354 - Technology 

A Special Message to our
Community

Greetings!
 
After careful consideration, Way Library
has made the difficult decision to close
temporarily in response to the COVID-
19 pandemic.
 
The library will be closed from Monday,
March 16, 2020 through Sunday, April 5, 2020. Out of an
abundance of caution, all programs have been suspended
through April 19, 2020.

In the interest of protecting those we serve and supporting
the statewide effort to contain the spread of COVID-19, the
library will be closed for three weeks. Our reopening date is
subject to review based upon ongoing developments with
regard to the Coronavirus pandemic.
 
The library will continue to provide digital services, such as
ebooks, downloadable audiobooks, streaming movies,
television, and music, access to online magazines, and
many other resources. Exterior book drops will remain open
while the library is closed, but patrons are welcome to keep
all items until the library reopens if they prefer.  
 
Please follow us on Facebook and check our website at
waylibrary.info for updates. We will keep you advised of
any additional information which may become available.
 

https://www.waylibrary.info/
http://www.facebook.com/WayPublicLibrary
https://www.facebook.com/WayPublicLibrary/
https://www.waylibrary.info/


  
We look forward to a return to normal operations as soon as
it is safe and practical to do so. Until then, we hope you will
join us in following the suggestions of the CDC for staying
healthy.    
 

Information about COVI-19

Find reliable and current information
about the COVID-19 outbreak from
these local and national sources.

Ohio Department of Health

The Ohio Department of Health (ODH) maintains a
website with up-to-date information on the outbreak,
current risk to the public, and links to helpful resources. 

ODH has set up a call center to address questions regarding
COVID-19. It is open seven days a week from 9am-8pm and
can be reached at 1-833-4-ASK-ODH (1-833-427-5634).

Centers for Disease Control

The U.S. Centers for Disease Control (CDC) has set up a
website with a range of information about the current risk to
the public, symptoms to watch for, prevention, testing, and
advice for schools, communities, and businesses. 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/prevention.html?CDC_AA_refVal=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Fabout%2Fprevention.html
https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/know-our-programs/Novel-Coronavirus
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

